
Calling all Parents & Families 
of students K-12 in 

Nanaimo-Ladysmith Public Schools

Join us at

John Barsby Secondary School
550 Seventh St, Nanaimo

Thursday March 1, 2018

6:15pm – 7:30pm

OR

Wellington Secondary School
3135 Mexicana Rd, Nanaimo

Thursday March 8, 2018

5:15pm – 6:30pm

Education in BC is 
changing. 

NLPS is adapting to meet 
the needs of our 21st

century learners. 

Join us for a evening of 
learning, conversations, 

questions and 
discussions. 

Appetizers and coffee will be served. Childcare will be provided. 
Information about transportation to and from the event to come. 

Why is my child now 
learning about 

sexual health in PE?

Why has 
reporting 
changed?

Why are 
students 

dismissed early 
on Mondays?

How does 
FreshGrade

work?

What is changing in NLPS and how will these 

changes impact your child(ren)?

What has 
changed in 

the Grad 
Program?


